[bookmark: _GoBack]2015 Executive Committee Meeting

Date: Monday, March 9, 2015
Place: Panera Bread at 2820 Central Ave SE in Nob Hill
Time: 6:30p.m.
 
Agenda:

Call to Order by President Christy Parlapiano
Roll Call:  Present Margaret Coombs, Linda Kipp, Donna Crary-Johnson and Karen Green
Executive Committee Meeting Minutes, February 10, 2015:  Approved as amended 
Report of President: Concerns from January AKC resolved.
Report of Corresponding Secretary: None
Report of Treasurer:  Linda reported these financials
Working Balance                $17,651.66
Truck/Trailer Balance         15,517.82  
Total Club Balance		 $33,169.48	  	

Report of the Vice-President:  Margaret reported a total of 50 members. 

Committee Reports

May NADAC:  Premium is out; positions being filled. Becky has Security Co and current Insurance Certificate has been delivered.  Karen’s delivered flyers/Premiums to Acoma, Animal Humane, Enchantment & K-9 Kollege. Clint Wolf took them for SDOC. 

Margaret will send the NADAC Premium to the SWAT membership.


June USDAA:  Linda reported Premium almost ready; still need Hospitality person.   Linda Smith is Trial Chair and Donna is arranging a Potluck for the lunch.  Looking into type of electrical outlets at site. 


June AKC:  Donna reported Application approved and all details are progressing.
Policy concerning Vendors and the popularity, therefore limited crating space, at this Trial:  Vendors will be charged $50 for the weekend.  You are a Vendor if you are taking up more space than is allowed for your dog crate when selling items.  If this occurs, you will be asked to set up your sales area outside the building and pay the Vendor Fee of $50 for the weekend.   


July Fun Match:  Christy will be contacting Gloria and Gayle to see if they are interested in running this event.


September AKC Trial:  Donna reported Application is in, but hasn’t received approval as of yet.


November USDAA:  Christy reported that Suzi Dressler and Vicki Wilson are co-Hospitality.  She will ask Judy Schmille to handle the Awards and has contacted several Trial Secretaries, but hasn’t heard back as of yet. 


Unfinished Business 

Get All Show Applications In For Early 2015:  Completed.


SWAT Computer/Printer Equipment:  After much discussion concerning the maintenance, cost of supplies, cost of updating or maintaining Trial Secretary Programs and coordinating movement of equipment between Trial Secretaries, it was decided that SWAT should transition out of the computer/printer, Trial Secretary business.  Donna moved that SWAT start this transition from the current type of Trial Secretaries (detailed in the attachment) to Professional Trial Secretaries on July 1, 2016.  Seconded by Margaret. Passed.  The current volunteer Secretaries will have first refusal when selecting Trial Secretaries after July 1, 2016.  Each may bid on SWAT Trials using their own equipment.  SWAT computer/printers will be offered for sale to the current Trial Secretaries and auctioned if not sold.


New Tire Bases Update:  Have been bought; Crystal should have. 


Replacing Our Existing Jumps:  Crystal reported that John Welby suggested he could modify SWAT’s existing jumps, but they would still be metal.  It is the EC’s goal to move away from our heavy metal jumps and move to the lighter weight jumps that conform to the changing requirements for USDAA and AKC.    Christy will ask Crystal to price light-weight jumps from Summit that meet new requirements; all will be winged.  SWAT’s old jumps will be auctioned.  SWAT will need approximately 50 jumps.


Equipment Storage Unit:  To improve accountability and better tracking of SWAT equipment, the SWAT EC asked Ellen to replace locks.  This was accomplished.  Keys are now held by Crystal, Richard and Ellen.   Donna will keep the extra set.


Sangre De Cristo Update:  Christy signed an Equipment Rental Agreement for the December 2015 Trial date at $600 per day, plus $300 for the Equipment Manager.


Sending Out Trial List To General Membership:  Donna was asked to send out the NADAC Premium, as well as other SWAT Premiums, to the SWAT membership.  


Finish Roles and Responsibilities:  Christy will remove the ‘strike-out’ parts and ask that all EC Officers read the document for further review in April.  Linda has some amendments. 



New Business 
General Membership Meeting;  This meeting will be Monday, May 4th at 6pm.  Location is  Panera Bread at 2820 Central Ave SE in Nob Hill.  Donna and Margaret send announcement to membership.


Outside Trial Secretaries:  Discussed in Old Business.


ZIA Rescue Request:  Christy received a request for a raffle at the June AKC Trial.  The EC declined the request, as they did with  a similar request a couple of months before.  Allowing one and denying another would show favoritism, as well as encourage multiple requests in the future.  SWAT EC decided that SWAT should not be a fundraiser arm for other organizations, even for worthy efforts, of which this is one.  This particular AKC Trial is extremely crowded and crating space limited. Vendor space is available outside at the Vendor Fee of $50 for the weekend.

Regional Trial:  Linda reported it is a financial loser.  Very difficult as SWAT transitions to Professional Trial Secretaries.

EXPO:  Donna was to check on availability of dates with EXPO’s loss of the Arabian Horse Show.
NEXT EC MEETING:  Tuesday, April 7, 2015 at 6pm,  Panera Bread at 2820 Central Ave SE in Nob Hill

Adjournment Time:  8pm
Respectfully submitted,
Karen Green
Recording Secretary 


